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JANUARY NEWSHEET 2017
HAPPY NEW YEAR!
Welcome back to our new term. Happy New Year to all of you and I hope you all had a good Christmas break. The students seem glad to be back to school as I am sure are the parents!

School Photographs
Tempest Photography will be in school on Wednesday 11th January to take school photographs. You will receive sample photos and order forms home which can fill in and return to school if you wish to purchase. 
Yoga Classes
Yoga classes will resume on Wednesday 4th January from 4.45pm to 5.45pm at a cost of £3 per session. All parents, family members, neighbours and friends welcome. Bring your own mat. 
After Schools

After School clubs will resume on Tuesday 10th January and finish on Tuesday 7th February. Please return your forms to Mrs Thompson as soon as possible. The Ulster rugby team will be coming into school to lead a tag rugby session with some of our pupils. 
Charities

Many thanks for all your fantastic support in fundraising over the Christmas period. At the annual school fair you raised a fantastic £1463 for Friends of Mitchell House School. Congratulations to Doreen Dunwoody for guessing the weight and winning the Christmas cake and congratulations to Krzysztof, Eimer and Shannon for winning the Christmas hampers. Finlay Williams was the lucky winner of the Little Mix tickets very kindly donated by Mr Chaney. 
Shared Education
We have some exciting new projects as part of our Shared Education programme. We have ‘Releasing Rhythms’ sessions starting on Thursday 12th January and a new shared sports programme starting on 24th February. We are delighted to be working in partnership with Ashfield Boys High School on these and other programmes. We are also looking forward to welcoming year 8 pupils from Harberton School to join some of our lessons throughout the term. 
Parent and Toddler Group
Our parent and toddler group is running on the last Tuesday of every month from 10.30 to 11.30 am. This is for families with children with disabilities and their sibling so if you have a toddler at home please bring them along or if you know any other families who have toddlers with disabilities please let them know. 
Half term
School will finish at the normal time on Friday 10th February for our half term break. It will reopen for students on Monday 20th February 2017. 
If you have a question or concern about anything in school, please do not hesitate to contact me – tel: 02890 768407 or e-mail me at lmatchett572@c2kni.net
